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By-law No. 2022-17 
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SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Reduced Load Restrictions By-law 
 
Regional Council, at its meeting held on March 24, 2022, passed the following By-law:  
 
By-law No. 2022-17 being a by-law to amend By-law 89-2000 to provide the regulation 
of traffic on Regional Highways (Reduced Load Restrictions). 

A copy of By-law No. 2022-17 is enclosed for your reference. 

By copy of this letter, we are forwarding two (2) certified copies of the said by-law to 
Police Chief B. MacCulloch and one (1) to our Road Safety and Permits Program 
Manager, Petar Vujic. 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
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cc: B. MacCulloch, Police Chief 
 P. Vujic, Road Safety and Permits Program Manager 
 N. Coffer, Executive Assistant to the Commissioner, Public Works 
 N. Price, Legal Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


